
To Emma Hyde - Public Protection Officer (Licensing), Wiltshire Council 
 
 
Hi Emma 
 
I am emailing regarding the above TEN.  
 
Unfortunately due to the considerable complaints received from local residents and 
local councillors about the similar event held in July 2021 I have no other option than 
to submit a objection/representation to this TEN.   
 
The venue is not ideally suited to hold outdoor events of this nature, due to it being 
surrounded by residential properties, and therefore it is extremely likely that this 
department will receive further noise complaints about this event also.  I did speak to 
the Cricket Club management last year about the open air cinema events, who are 
aware of the sensitivity to local residents having historically received a noise 
abatement notice. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Susie 
 
Susie Vowles 
Senior Public Protection Officer 
Environmental Control & Pollution 

 
Tel: 01225 770295 
Email:susie.vowles@wiltshire.gov.uk     
 


